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Attachment B. Public Release of Bid Facility Information

Bid Facility Name: Scotch Ridge Solar

Proposer: Nexamp

Technology: Solar

Proposed Nameplate Capacity 20

(Megawatts):

Location (Town/City and

County): Duanesburg, Schenectady County

NYISO Interconnection Queue

Number (if applicable): 1227

NYS PSC Article 10/ ORES
Case Number (if applicable):

| General Description of Project (300 words or more):

Nexamp is a Northeast-based clean energy company that provides competitive renewable energy options and
meaningful carbon reduction solutions. We have carried the community understanding of a small residential solar
installer into a fully integrated solar development company that develops, owns, and operates over 200 projects in
nearly a dozen states, with many satisfied owners and customers.

Recenty, Nexamp has begun development on the Scotch Ridge solar project. The proposed project is a small
20MW utility scale photovoltaic solar array on approximately 170 acres of land, located on Humphrey Rd in the
Town of Duanesburg. The array would provide clean, affordable energy to hundreds of homes and businesses
within New York State, generating tens of millions of dollars in economic activity within the state over the life of
the project.

Nexamp has recently been conducting due diligence and other development work on the site, including
environmental studies, preparing development drawings, and working with the local grid authority to determine
interconnection viability.

It is Nexamp's goal for the project to become a major boon for the local community in the form of tax payments
and community benefit agreements, and to mitigate any visual impacts that may arise from development of the
land. Nexamp has extensive experience developing community-based projects throughout New York State, and
preserving community character is always the priority.

Given the stage of development, Nexamp has begun reaching out to local authorities to discuss our plans for the
project. We plan to meet with the community multiple times in the near future to gather input and provide project

information and updates.

Excluding any unforeseen delays, Commercial Operation is anticipated to occur in early Q4 2023.

This document will be made publicly available on NYSERDA'’s RES Solicitation website.
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